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Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust 

and  

Birmingham Women and Children’s NHS Foundation Trust Forward Thinking Birmingham 

Mental Health Adult Inpatient Beds, Psychiatric Intensive Care Unit and ACUTE and 

Mental Health Rehabilitation service 

PRIOR INFORMATION NOTICE  

BSOL Procurement Collaborative (hosted by University Hospitals Birmingham NHS FT) acting on 

behalf of Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust and Birmingham Women 

and Children’s NHS Foundation Trust Forward Thinking Birmingham, advise to the market of a 

collaborative procurement exercise and intention to issue a tender opportunity for the provision of a 

Mental Health Adult Inpatient beds, Psychiatric Intensive Care Unit, ACUTE and Mental Health 

Rehabilitation service. 

The service refers to Adults of working age between 18 to 65. 

The service provision is one commissioned and provided through Birmingham Children’s Hospital, 

Birmingham Women’s Hospital, Forward Thinking Birmingham Mental Health Service. 

 

The current Provider(s) contract expires in March 2025 and the new contract is to go live on 1April 

2025. 

The aim of the Service is to provide adult male and female mental health Inpatient services with a 
flexible approach in terms of the provision of male and female acute beds enabling care to be 
delivered closer to home. 
 
The overall model is based on a total of Adult male Acute, Adult Female Acute, Adult Male PICU & 
Adult female PICU. 
 
Part of the initial process includes Provider Market Engagement with the Trusts looking to engage 

with Provider(s) for feedback regarding service delivery, lotting structure and draft specification.  

Those Provider(s) who express will be an interest will be sent a copy of the Pre-Engagement pack 

plus a copy of the draft service specification to which the Trust welcome feedback and comments by 

17:00 hrs on 14.3.24 as there is a planned virtual Provider meeting organised for 19.3.24.  

The Trust invite Provider(s) to confirm their interest through the Atamis portal by 17:00 hrs on 

14.3.24 following which will be invited to a virtual 121 meeting on 19.3.24 (the date is not negotiable 

and individual times to be confirmed on 15.3.24) which will comprise of a presentation and Q&A.  

The route to market for this service falls in-scope of the Provider Selection Regime with the specific 

procedure(s) as yet to be confirmed.  

If you wish to participate, please confirm in writing via the Atamis portal to Emma Leach – Category 

Manager by 17:00 hrs on 14.3.2024.  
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Any questions asked by Provider(s) must be submitted thorough the Atamis portal only and the 

Trust will publish anonymised questions plus responses through the same. The closing date for 

questions is 12 noon 13.3.2024. 

Provider(s) invited to the meeting on 19.3.24 are asked to provide their presentation slides by 12:00 

on 18.3.2024 and submitted through the Atamis portal. 

Please be advised that this notice is not a formal call for competition and participation in this pre-

market engagement day is voluntary. 

All information provided to the Provider(s) by BSOL Procurement shall be regarded as confidential 

and used only to prepare a response to this market engagement.  


